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Publications, printed materials, or electronic media developed under the grant will give credit 
to ODDC, and any materials and media developed and/or purchased with grant funds are the 
property of ODDC. All publications and media materials prepared under this project must state 
the following: 
 

This project was supported, in part by the Ohio Developmental Disabilities Council, 
under grant number [specific FAIN (federal award number on award letter) in this 
format: XX01OHSCDD] from the U.S. Administration for Community Living, 
Department of Health and Human Services, Washington, D.C. 20201. Grantees 
undertaking projects with government sponsorship are encouraged to express 
freely their findings and conclusions. Points of view or opinions do not, therefore, 
necessarily represent official ACL policy. 

 
This acknowledgement is also necessary on products published with other funds if those funds 
will be claimed as match for an Ohio DD Council project. 
 
In addition to the required statement, if the grantee’s organization, business or other logo 
appears on the product, the ODDC logo shall appear in the same size and be given the same 
prominence. Please contact the Ohio DD Council if you need an electronic file of our logo. 
 
Note: If this statement/logo is not included on the product, costs SHALL be disallowed. 

 
 


